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Dear Club Member                                                                                                             3rd November 2011

Facilities Strategy

The Bowls Development Alliance Team  are currently developing a Facilities Strategy for the sport of bowls

The reason for this is to:

· Identify the facility needs of all clubs across all the bowls family. 

· Include the document as part of the new Whole Sport Plan 2013-2017 which aims to secure a further 

          four years of funding for the development of the sport of bowls.

·  To be used as evidence of need to assist in securing  funding for the development/refurbishment of  

        bowls facilities in the future.

It is vital that every club completes the attached questionnaire which will provide us with the information we need to develop a plan.

It is hoped that this document will be published in April 2012 

Could we ask that you spend a few minutes completing the form and return to us no later than the 9th December 2011 either by email or by post. (details on attached form)

Using the evidence we gather we can put forward a strong case for the development of bowls facilities in order to sustain the membership of our clubs

Thank for your support

Kind regards

Susa Cooper

Bowls Development Alliance Manager
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